

AUGUST 2025

BRIDGE NETWORKS | FIREHOUSE UNITED | EMBASSY TRAINING CENTER | GLOBAL IMPACT

OPEN HOUSE & DEDICATION OF CAVU MEDIA STUDIO



You are invited to our **Bridge Networks Open House and Dedication of the CAVU Media Studio** on Saturday, August 16
from 1-5pm. **Dress is casual.** You will tour the Bridge Mission's
Home, sample our great food, meet the staff & board and see
what Bridge Networks is building with you in mind. At 4:00pm we
are praying for and dedicating the CAVU Media Studio. Our prayer
is you will see and partner with us to use the studio, video, audio
and AI tools to advance the teams visions and impact of ministry
in Bridge locations (Guatemala, El Salvador, Dominican Republic,
Ghana, Africa) and throughout the world. For more information
go to www.bridgenetworks.org or email Shari Ledlie at shari@
bridgenetworks.org.

UPCOMING EVENTS: 2025

Detroit Dream Lab: August 4, 7pm Freedom Gateway Center, 31590 Grand River Ave, Farmington, MI

Detroit Revive 25 Event with Sean Feucht: August 9, 5pm – 9pm The Aretha Franklin Amphitheatre 2600 Atwater St. Detroit

Bridge Networks: Open House Saturday, August 16, 1pm – 5pm Tours, Food and Fellowship 1pm 8300 N. Hix Rd Westland, MI (park at Johnson Elementary School)



FROM ARTHUR & SHARI

Summer is all outreaches and amazing events at our Bridge Mission's Home. You are welcome to join us at the **Open House and Dedication of the new CAVU Media Studio** on Saturday, August 16. This year, and 2026, will be awesome. Thank you for your prayers, support and doing "Kingdom" life with us as you read through our updates.

The Bridge Networks Board

Arthur & Shari Ledlie ~ John & Doria Rainey ~ Scottie & Charlotte Jones ~ Chuck & Lynda Leibrock





CAVU MEDIA STUDIO DEDICATION

On Saturday, August 16th, at 4pm we will be dedicating the CAVU (Ceiling & Visibility Unlimited) Media Studio during our Open House event. You'll be able to meet the staff, see the video, audio, software tools used to help ministries accelerate in their vision to change the world for Christ. For more information go to www.bridgenetworks.org, email shari@bridgenetworks.org or call Shari Ledlie at 313-220-0956.

MINISTERIAL LIBRARY GOES TO GHANA, AFRICA

On April 25, our ministerial library was dedicated in Ghana, Africa. This 8,000 volume library was actually divided into 2 libraries. The larger library in Salt Pond (6,000 volume's) and the smaller library (2,000 volume's) is in Todome, Ghana. The libraries are now located in new buildings built for training over 1,500 ministers and missionaries with goals to plant our 3,000 churches in Ghana, Africa. From donations to dedication, this was a 3-year journey with honorees, sponsors, Dr. Ronald Emptage, Kevin Krutz, Africa's Hope, AGTS and Bridge Networks. Thank you for your prayers, support and partnership.

















GUATEMALA/EL SALVADOR MISSIONS TRIP REPORT

In May 2025, we left for a trip to Guatemala and El Salvador. Our team of 7 included Pastors Arthur & Shari Ledlie, Central American Embassy Director Pastor Marvin Tobar, Pastor Mike Krowisz, Pastor Danny Gomez (Detroit), Pastor Pedro Campusano (our lead in Dominican Republic), and longtime friend Jose Sanchez. Throughout our 10 days there, we held 4 pastoral/leadership conferences entitled "The Passion and Power of the Word of God", 3 church services, 4 Embassy 1 year certificate presentations, spoke at a village school with approximately 80 elementary students, spoke at a high school scholarship program, and spoke at a senior citizens center. The teaching, worship and prayer resulted in salvations, healings and hugs! Thank you so much for your partnership and prayers!

EMBASSY TRAINING CENTER LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE

The ministerial training we offer is a two-year program. We had the privilege to hand our one-year certificates for our present students along with signing up those who want to begin our program this year. We also have 15 students in the Dominican Republic who have completed their one year and Pastor Pedro will be holding a special service for them as well. We presented them with a certificate, the book (The Bait of Satan by John Bevere) in Spanish (thank you Extreme Engineering for our donation), study Bibles for our honor students (thank you Grace Lacca for your donation in memory of your late husband Duane Levick), conference notes, and reading glasses. In May 2026, we will hold a full graduation!

DONATE NOW!

Partner with the Bridge in changing the world for Christ.

New Giving Opportunities:

- Monthly Partnership with Bridge Networks
- Monthly Support for Pastor Marvin Tobar (Guatemala/El Salvador/Dominican Republic/Columbia)
- Audio Devices \$40 each downloaded with the Bible and Embassy Curriculum
- CAVU Media Studio Development

You can use Cash App: \$BridgeNetworks, or go to the "Donate Now!" button. Thank you for your support!



Shari Ledlie 313-220-0956 sharicledlie@gmail.com **Bridge Networks** 8300 N. Hix Rd.

8300 N. Hix Rd. Westland, MI 48185

Bridge Office: 313-220-0956 www.BridgeNetworks.org Cash App: \$BridgeNetworks



© Copyright 2025 Bridge Networks All Rights Reserved